
Can you believe that it is September already?!  We hope 
you have all had a relaxing summer and that your children 
are ready and raring to go. 
 
Please remember that children are expected to be in school at 8:45am prompt.  
There will be a learning task ready as soon as they arrive. 
 
Hello from Mrs Turner… 
 
I would like to take this time to introduce myself; my name is Mrs Turner and I am very 
excited to be joining Mrs Davidson in teaching Badge class this year. I am looking forward to 
getting to know all the children in the class and hope to meet you all in person over the coming 
term. I will be teaching on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday.  
When I am not in school, I enjoy playing for my local cricket team and reading, especially 
historical fiction. 
 
Learning this term 
 
We have an exciting fun filled curriculum planned for the coming term (please see curriculum 
overview).  We will be focussing on History, Art and Computing this half term and Geography, 
DT and Music after the October break.  Other subjects will be taught weekly. 
 
Class Notices 
 
 As a reminder, our PE days are a Wednesday and Thursday.  Please don’t forget to send 

your child into school in their colour team PE kits on these days. 
 Please ensure that named wellies and waterproofs ae in school as soon as possible ready 

for the weather to change.  Children will not be able to go on to the field at lunchtimes 
unless they have a pair of wellington boots. 

 We will send regular newsletters throughout the term keeping you updated on what we 
have been doing in class, any important class notices and relevant diary dates. 

 
Dates for your diary 
 

 24.9.24   Forest School Bake Sale 
 26.9.24   Badger Class virtual visit from the Ashmolean Museum 
 8.11.24   NSPCC workshops Y2/Y5/Y6 

 
Thank you for your continuing support, 

 
Mrs Davidson and Mrs Turner 


